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January 28, 2021


Dear Campus Community,

In the spring of 2022, our regional accrediting body, the New England Commission of Higher Education (NECHE) will send a team of evaluators to campus as part of our comprehensive 10-year accreditation review.  This reaccreditation process requires that the university prepare a self-study document evaluating our ability to meet the NECHE standards for accreditation.  There are seven standard committees of staff, faculty and students developing our self-study.  We are seeking your valuable input by your completion of this survey.  Participants who access the survey will be randomly selected to receive one of ten Dunkin' e-gift cards. Participants who wish to be entered into the drawing will be provided with a link within the survey. 

Please follow the links below to access and complete the survey. 

Staff & Administrators
http://survey.fitchburgstate.edu/TakeSurvey.aspx?SurveyID=l8LK7723


Faculty & Librarians
http://survey.fitchburgstate.edu/TakeSurvey.aspx?SurveyID=l8LK7523

Students
http://survey.fitchburgstate.edu/TakeSurvey.aspx?SurveyID=l6LK6pl1
       
We appreciate your thoughtful responses no later than February 8th and thank you for your time. 

Best Regards,

Cathy Daneen

Dr. Catherine R. Canney                                            Dr. Daneen Deptula
Co-Chair, NECHE 2022 Self-Study                             Co-Chair, NECHE 2022 Self-Study
Associate Vice-President, Academic Affairs                Professor, Psychological Science

